
New right to part-time work
 Austria 

After lengthy negotiations civil servants and employees of the Vienna municipality 
have the right to switch to part-time work to help them looking after their children 
up to the age of seven. In the child's first four years, the parent can cut their hours 
by at least a quarter and up to three quarters. During the next three years the 
maximum working time reduction is half of normal hours. This entitlement applies 
to all employees and civil servants with at least three years' service.
Read more at > GDG
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